
  
 
Council has ordered 5 new planters to be erected down the central reservation of 
the A30 as you approach the level crossing. This will brighten and enhance this area 
– arriving later in June as they have had to be specially made. And, thanks to the 
generosity of 26 Sunningdale retailers and the Parish Council, 90 Bloom hanging 
baskets are up again throughout the village to make it a colourful place to visit.  
 

A Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment recycling bank is to be placed by 
the Borough at the Rec – all part of the efforts to improve recycling.  
 
Parking. Borough Councillor Christine Bateson and the Parish Council have been 
making a determined effort to overcome the parking problem in the Shoppers Car 
Park. A machine is being installed to enable 40 places to be reserved for 3 hour 
parking (free) and the remaining spaces allocated with permits to the businesses. 
This will keep out commuters and coach parties and ensure shoppers can park.  
 
Sustainable Sunningdale continues to encourage residents to create garden 
spaces to protect our bees, and it works with Wildlife in Ascot and ASCENT (Ascot 
Community Environment Network) to see what actions we can take to mitigate the 
impact of climate change. Talk with our MP on 7 June 6.0pm at All Saints, Ascot.  

* * * * * * * * 
Dates of Parish Council meetings: June 11, July 9, August 13, September 10, 
October 8, November 12, December 10.  
Planning meetings: June 25, July 23, August 20, Sept 17, Oct 15, Nov 19, Dec 17.  
 
Parish Council office hours    Mon- Thurs 09.00 – 14.00  

                           Fridays: 11.00 –  14.00  
Contact: The Pavilion, Broomhall Lane, Sunningdale SL5 0QS 
Tel: 01344 874268  e-mail: Sunningdale.parish@rbwm.gov.uk  
Website: www.sunningdale-pc.org.uk    
Follow us on Twitter: @SunningdalePC 
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Neighbourhood Plan  
The Neighbourhood Plan will be published in  
mid-June.  It can be viewed on line 
http://ascotandthesunnings.com and copies 
will be available in the Parish Council office for 
you to read.  You have 6 weeks to comment 
on the Plan.   This is the product of two years 
of hard work by a group of volunteers.  Please 
do read it all to see the policies which will 
shape the future development in our area and 
protect its character.   

Your comments will be listened to and at the end of the consultation period, the 
Plan will be reviewed in the light of these comments.  By early September the 
Plan in its final form is to be submitted to the Borough to go through the lengthy 
processes of examination and scrutiny.  If approved – with or without any further 
amendments suggested by the Examiner – it will be put to a vote by local 
residents in a public referendum where it will require a straight majority to 
become planning policy.  So please do read it and send in your comments.  
 
Circus Normandie – 4-6 July at the Recreation Ground 
  

  

 

Allotment holders tea  - Saturday 22 
June 3.00pm at the allotments 
 
Advance notice: Sunday 15 Sept 
Sunningdale Area Carnival  
 
 
 

The Parish Council is pleased to invite Circus Normandie 
to visit Sunningdale this year to perform three shows 
for the community.  This is a traditional family circus 
featuring jugglers, aerial straps, Chinese pole, western 
plus Tolly and Company of clowns!! We saw them 
perform and were impressed with the skills and 
professionalism of the troupe. The shows will be at 
4.30pm on 4 July, 7pm on 5 July and 3pm on 6 July, 
lasting 90 mins including interval. Tickets are £12 adults, 
£10 children, £40 a family of 4.  For more information 
and to book please visit www.circusnormandie.co.uk 

mailto:Sunningdale.parish@rbwm.gov.uk
http://www.sunningdale-pc.org.uk/
http://ascotandthesunnings.com/
http://www.circusnormandie.co.uk/


 
BEN Vintage and Classic Vehicle Rally and Lynwood Summer Fete –  
Saturday 29 June 2013         

 
• Special Concours display of over 200 magnificent Vintage & Classic 

Vehicles 
• Soundblast Sinfonia Street Band 
• Birds of Prey Flying Display 
• Companion Dog Show ( bring your best friend along!) 
• Ascot Miniature Railway 
• Vintage Cycles 
• Children's Corner 
• Farm Animals 
• BBQ, Teas and Other Refreshments and a wide Variety of Stalls 

 
 
Improvements at the Recreation Ground 
Come down to the Rec and you will be amazed by the changes you see.   

 
 

  
can congregate for their picnic.  We are proud of all that the park has to offer and 
the overall cleanliness of our whole Recreation Ground. Help us keep it that way. 
  

Celebrate the summer with us at Sunningdale 
Community Picnic. Sunday 21 July 2013 from noon  
at Broomhall Recreation.  

Just bring your food & drink a rug to sit on, friends, family and 
some sunshine! No tickets or entrance fees just the willingness 
to have fun and celebrate with your local  community. 
 
Clean Up Sunningdale  
The Parish Council in close collaboration with the Borough is pleased to 
have made significant steps to clean up Sunningdale.  We started in the 
Chobham Road with the replacement planters which made a bright splash 
of colour, and the repainting of the Telephone Box which the Parish Council 
has adopted.  We have obtained money from the Participatory Budget to 
improve the pavement around the phone box and have asked the Borough 
to prioritise the repaving outside Hyperion to No 45. Council persuaded 
Royal Mail to repaint the letter boxes outside Waitrose and Barclays Bank.   
 
You will undoubtedly have noticed the transformed corner on the A30/ 
Chobham Road junction where the Borough reclaimed their land to ensure 
that residents, old and young, could cross safely that busy junction.  The 
final task is the rebuilding of the wall around the Jubilee Clock which was 
destroyed by an extremely long vehicle turning right.  

This year the Fete will be taking place 
at the Recreation Ground, to be 
officially opened at 12.30pm by Mike 
Brewer, TV presenter, best known for 
the motoring programme ‘Wheeler 
Dealers'. Come along and delight in a 
wide variety of attractions - a fun day 
for all the family to enjoy!  
 

The tennis courts have been resurfaced with 
money from S106 funds through Leisure 
Services at the Borough, and Sport England 
provided the grant for the lighting of the 
tennis courts. The courts have been 
awarded Beacon Status by the LTA. They are 
managed by Charters Tennis which offers an 
on-line booking www.charterstennis.com  
and  a range of opportunities to play and 
coach.  11 June 9.30 – 11.00 am is the 
official launch of the new courts.  Talk to 
Simon Grassi, head coach, and enjoy 
strawberries and cream to celebrate 

You will also see the new 
gazebo which is proving 
very popular, paid for 
from S106 funds.  We 
look forward to a good 
summer, refreshments 
from Monika’s kiosk, 
new water equipment 
and large circular bench 
where the whole group 

 

http://www.mikebrewer.tv/
http://www.mikebrewer.tv/
http://www.charterstennis.com/

	Parish Newsletter
	June 2013
	 Special Concours display of over 200 magnificent Vintage & Classic Vehicles
	 Soundblast Sinfonia Street Band


